

## Healthcare Foundation

P.O. Box 26666, Albuquerque, NM 87125-6666 PHONE: 505.724.6580 FAX: 505.724.8000 WWW.PHS.ORG/FOUNDATION

June 3, 2020

BOARD OF DIRECTORS W. Robert Lasater. Chair V. Sue Cleveland, Ed.D., Chair Elect Christopher C. Spencer, Treasurer Helen A. Grevey, Secretary Rick Scott, President

Elizabeth Allbright

Kyle A. Armstrong Nathan R. Armstrong Molly O. Bachechi Julia B. Bowdich Jennifer Culver, MD Jeannine Daniels Michael E. Dexter Michael D. Freccia Dan Friedman, MD Choudary Ganga, MD Jane E. Gulley, RN Andrea Hanson, Past Chair James M. Haynes Renee L. Holland Kirby Jefferson (ex-officio) Margaret Jorgensen Robert A. Jung Bart H. Kinney III Dale C. Maxwell (ex-officio) Robert F. Melendez, MD, MBA Shirley Morrison Steven M. Nakamura Adrian Perez Scottie Pierce, Ph.D. Cynthia Reinhart John Rochester Loretta Tavelli (ex-officio) Barbara Trythall Jeff Vinyard

Chad F. Worthen

Friends Rotary Club of Socorro PO Box 972 Socorro, NM 87801-0972

Dear Friends,

We were beyond thrilled to receive your recent gift of \$500.00 for our COVID-19 Response Fund. Please accept my sincere thanks on behalf of Presbyterian Healthcare Foundation, as well as our caregiver colleagues who are doing their very best to support patients in New Mexico at an incredibly challenging time. Please retain this letter as your receipt for tax purposes.

As a nation and an organization, we are navigating completely unchartered territory, but we know the costs associated with this pandemic will be enormous. Your gift allows us to devote more resources to our COVID-19 response. benefiting both providers and staff, and patients and families.

We look forward to keeping you apprised of the impact of your contribution. Thanks, again, for a very generous gift. We are grateful.

Sincerely,

Rick Scott, CFRE

Rich Scott

President

This is your substantiation letter. Please retain it for your tax records. No goods or services were received by the above donor for this gift.